BILL TABOR
MISSIONARY — COSTA RICA

March, 2022
Dear Praying Friends,

God is still at work. Last Sunday the 6% of March we celebrated the 54 Anniversary of the
Temple Baptist of Tibas. This was the first church we started in Costa Rica. Great service with a
large attendance. The church continues to do great things for God, not only winning souls but
starting other churches.

Our Church in Atenas ,under the leadership of Pastor Orellana, just inaugurated their brand
new Church building. Great service and pray for this growing church.

The Church in Sarapaqui has almost finished their new building. Missionary Marcos Hidalgo
started this work. They are in search for a full time pastor, praying that God will provide the
right person. Pray for this excellent work of God.

In Masaya, Nicaragua our church under the leadership Pastor Victor has been winning souls
and they have packed the church and probably will be going to two services shortly. Pray for
this souls winning church.

In Aguas Zarcas , Costa Rica is a church that was started in a living room. Now they have
purchased the land for the church and built their beautiful Church buildings. Two weeks ago
they celebrated 13 years of serving in the area.

We praise God for these church and 26 others serving in Costa Rica. God has been good.
Thank you for your prayers and help.
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